Enterprise Freight | Winter Newsletter 2017







Visit our website

## What Does it Take?

Sometimes it's a grand gesture. Sometimes it's something very small. And sometimes it's an accumulation of small gestures that add up to make a grand gesture. Every aluminum pop tab is very small and insignificant, but together they can make a difference. Like a \$30,000 difference to the Ronald McDonald House Upper Midwest last year. We rejoice in the small snack bags, the sandwich bags and on one great day, a 17 POUND gift of pop tabs that a customer donated a few months ago. Are they sitting in a bucket in your garage? Forever contained in a little blue house or a coffee can? Know that they have a worthy destination for a very worthy cause that provides invaluable services to families of very sick children - free of charge. Please contact your sales rep for a pickup OR simply donate them to your local Mcdonald's. Whether few or many, together they make a difference.



Find out more ways to help!

## **Featured Recipes**

Here is a scrumptious, seasonal appetizer and drink to share with friends and family. Great for the holidays!



**Holiday Salsa Recipe** 



Cranberry, Apple Cider Sangria

We at EFS would like to say thank you to all our friends, colleagues, customers, drivers and the countless other professionals that keep the freight and trucks moving forward. This has been a challenging year as everyone knows, but somehow, through everyone's hard work and tireless dedication, we always seem to get by. So thank you. And thank you for your consistency during these not so consistent times.

Have a safe holiday season and a Merry Christmas from all of us at EFS.

Sincerely,

Bill Stanton and the EFS team

Enterprise Freight Systems Inc. | (651) 451-1251 | (651) 451-3857 | kgerner@efstrans.com | efstrans.com